
News & Views

March 21, 2021
Fifth Sunday of Lent

Richard Miller preaching
Watch online at 9:30 AM

Weekly bulletins are available.
They will be uploaded weekly by the end of day
Friday. You can download and /or print a copy

by clicking here.

Last day to order your Easter Lilies. For more
information and to place your order online or by mail,
click here.

Sunday Classes
Centering Prayer
8:15 AM - Prayer & Scripture on Zoom
Adult Education
9:30 AM - Joe Modica's Class / Gospel of Mark - via
Zoom - email Todd Cameron for Zoom link.
Children's Sunday School
New classes have started. Contact Kelli Masters for
more info.
Youth Ministry
4:00 pm Confirmation Class via Zoom
6:00 pm - Youth Group via Zoom
College Ministry
2:00 PM Bible Study via Zoom

Lenten Prayer and Reflection - 5:00 - 7:00 PM
Wednesdays through March 24
During the season of Lent the Sanctuary will be open from 5-7 PM on
the five Wednesday evenings following Ash Wednesday for prayer and
reflection. Since repentance and renewal are the touchstones of Lent,
we will be offering members a solemn and safe place to be in
communion with God. To that end, we ask that you use the southwest
entrance to the sanctuary that faces Lancaster Ave. A mask is required
to enter and socially distanced places will be marked in the pews. Mark
your calendar from 5-7 pm for the following Wednesdays: March
17 (tonight!) & March 24.

“Journey Through Maundy Thursday”
A Worship Service of Communion and Stations
April 1, 5-7 p.m.
Join us for a worshipful journey through the holy narrative of Maundy Thursday!
Arrive in the Wayne Pres parking lot at your designated time on the evening of
April 1st. You will be greeted by one of our Maundy Thursday “Shepherds” who
will lead your group around to the front courtyard. Your evening will begin with
communion administered safely by one of our pastors in the front courtyard. Your “Shepherd” will then
lead your group through the red doors of the sanctuary as you go through a series of stations that tell the
story of Maundy Thursday. You will receive a small bag of items inviting further reflection that you may
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then take home with you. Please wear a face mask and be prepared to observe all social distancing and
safety protocols. You can sign up for a time slot with your family by calling Mary Lou (610-688-8700
x212).

Donations needed for Great Valley Food Cupboard
Join the Deacons as they host an ongoing Love Your Neighbor food
and toiletries donation for Great Valley Food Cupboard. GVFC is in
need of: Condiments (food stamps do not cover, specifically
mustard, ketchup and mayonnaise), bottled water, cleaning supplies-
dish soap, laundry detergent, cleaning products, toiletries- shampoo,
body soap, and deodorant, and Easter candy (for seniors and kids)

Drop off times in our parking lot:
Wednesday’s in March from 6-7:30pm. And while you're dropping goods off stop in for some time of
prayer in our Sanctuary.
Saturdays in March from 9-12.
Questions? Contact Amy Elliot

Deacon Easter Egg Tree
Please join the Wayne Presbyterian Deacons as they help provide food for
those in need this Easter season. See our list of families and make your
selection by clicking here. A list of suggestions for filling your 18 gallon tub and
an FAQ page are also included on the website.
Drop off is Saturday March 27 from 8:00AM - 9:30AM in the church parking
lot.

Spring Clothing Drive for The Common Place
Thursday, March 25. 3-6 pm
Are you doing some more closet cleaning of spring clothing?  We
are having a spring clothing drive on Thursday, March 25 only,

from 3-5 pm. Due to restrictions, we have limitations on how and when we can accept your
donations, Please go to the website for full instructions on how to PRESORT and deliver
your items. Contact Marty Laird at 484-432-1485 (cell and text) for more information.

American Red Cross Blood Drive is FULL
Thanks to all who have signed up to give blood this coming Monday,
March 22. You are part of WPC having a completely full schedule of
donors for the day…one of 55 giving the gift of life! We are grateful.

Thursday Morning Men’s Ministry - 7:00 AM via Zoom
March guests: Rev. Cean R. James & Rev. Christopher J. Holland II
See flyer for full details.
Contact Tim Pretz or Sal Ambrosio with questions and the Zoom link.
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